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Announcement 2018 - 11

Planet Home Lending Suspension of Non-Delegated VA Loan Programs

EFFECTIVE DATE: Immediately

Please be advised that Planet Home Lending will cease accepting new business for the Non-Delegated VA
loan programs effective immediately.

e New loan submissions will not be accepted.
e Approved and Suspended loans may be eligible in accordance with our standard policies and

procedures. Approved and Suspended loans must be purchased no later than April 13, 2018.

Note that this change only affects our non-delegated VA loan programs and does not affect any of our
Delegated programs.

All Planet documentation will be updated to reflect those changes as applicable.

Please contact your Regional Sales Manager with any additional questions.
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